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Philip Moore has done a tremendous work with His study, The End of
History—Messiah Conspiracy.   It  is  useful  for  all  who love Israel.
There is an old Hebrew saying ,  “by opening one
palm, you reveal two more”—  every discovery challenges us to a new
and more thorough study!  One might  raise some critical questions,
but as a whole the book reveals many hidden treasures of importance
to the reader!                        Risto Santala, Hebrew Bible Scholar and
Author2

2 Risto  Santala  is  the  author  of  The  Messiah  in  the  Old  Testament,  in  the  Light  of
Rabbinical  Writings,  The  Messiah  in the  New Testament and  Paul,  the  Man  and  the
Teacher, in the Light of Jewish Sources, widely read in Hebrew, French, Spanish, Finnish,
German,  Hungarian,  Estonian,  Russian  and  English.   Regarding  Santala’s  books,  a
prominent Aramaic scholar, Jacob J. Barclay, has noted:  “No such material concerning the
identity of our Lord has hitherto been condensed into such a succinct presentation as this”
(Back cover Messiah in the Old Testament).  It has been said that Santala is “stepping into
the lion’s den of the Rabbis and into the fiery furnace of the liberal theologians.  But  he
hopes that others will follow him and promote a similar dialogue in the spirit of tolerance
and spiritual democracy” (Ibid).  And Moore is more than glad to do this.  Santala’s books
may be obtained through Bible & Gospel  Service,  Kaivokatu  18100  Heinola,  Finland,
telephone 011-358-3-714-4215  and Karen Ahvah Meshihit, P.O. Box 10382,  Jerusalem,
Israel.


